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Summary of the meeting of May 7, 2004

The meeting, chaired by Ambassador Rodolfo Hugo Gil, Permanent Representative of Argentina to the OAS, was held to consider the items on the order of business (CP/CISC-117/04).
1. Consideration of the draft resolution “Support for and Follow-up to the Summits of the Americas Process” (CP/CISC-111/04 rev. 1)

After indicating that the new version included the agreements reached by delegations, the Chair submitted for consideration the draft resolution “Support for and Follow-up to the Summits of the Americas Process (CP/CISC-111/04 rev. 1.)  It was adopted with amendments and would be submitted in due course to the Permanent Council for consideration. 
2. Consideration of the draft resolution “Follow-up to the Special Summit of the Americas” (CP/CISC-115/04 corr. 1)
Following the presentation of the topic by Minister Ernesto Campos, Alternate Representative of Mexico, the Committee decided to approve the draft resolution “Follow-up to the Special Summit of the Americas,” as amended by delegations, and to submit it to the Permanent Council.

3. Consideration of the draft resolution “Program for Democratic Governance in the Americas” (CP/CISC-116/04)


The Chair asked the Executive Secretary of the Unit for the Promotion of Democracy, Elizabeth Spehar, for some clarifications in that regard, and then submitted the draft resolution for consideration.  The draft resolution was approved with amendments and would be submitted to the Permanent Council.

4. Report of the Chair on the Committee’s activities in 2003-2004


The Chair said that he would present a report to the Permanent Council on the Committee’s activities in 2003-2004, for submission to the General Assembly at its next regular session, and drew attention to some aspects of the corresponding document (CP/CISC-119/04). 


The delegations acknowledged and thanked the Chair of the Committee for his work.

5. Other business

There being no further business, the Chair thanked everyone for his or her cooperation during that period and adjourned the meeting.
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